Marshall Public School District is pleased to announce that, with the help of OPAA! and our community, we will be providing meals for individuals under the age of 18 between the hours of 11:00AM and 12:30PM, Monday-Friday. 

The following locations will be serving meals:
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Marshall High School-Drive Thru/Walk-Up at South Commons parking lot
Northwest Elementary- Drive Thru/Walk-Up on Voorhees St.
Southeast Elementary- Drive Thru/Walk-Up (enter on Summit St.)
Lake View Mobile Home Park- Look for a van at the front entrance by the mailboxes between 11:00 and 12:30
Parkway Mobile Home Park- Look for a van at the front entrance by the mailboxes between 11:20 and 12:30
Redwood (Morrow) Circle- Look for a Van between 11:00 and 11:20
